
 
 
 
 

VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on November 9, 2020 at Wallingford Town Hall 
Town Council Chambers. Chairperson Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 1900. There were 6 
members and 2 guests present. 
 
Minutes for the October 19, 2020 meeting were approved as submitted.  
 
Discussion was held whether or not to hold Veterans Day service under the present circumstances. 
Although many good ideas were presented, it was decided at the end of the day, and ray Ross made a 
motion, to regretfully cancel due to concerns regarding COVID and restrictions; motion carried. 
Committee members to communicate to appropriate people.  It was also mentioned that the schools were 
doing programs in the separate classrooms for Veterans Day. 
 
Secretary will cancel critique meeting on November 16. 
 
Mike Kudrick made a motion to bring Ray Rivera on board from Post 73; motions carried. 
 
Next meeting is January 25, 2021 at 7 pm in Wallingford Town Hall, room to be determined.  
 
Ray Ross, in the words of John Smith, who would have been 80 today, “moved to adjourn.” Meeting 
adjourned after a moment of silence for departed members. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elise M. Gallup 
Secretary 


